
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Robert B. Harris Memorial Scholarship Program  

Sponsorship Packet 
 

 

Thank you for taking the time to consider sponsoring our Robert B. Harris Memorial 

Scholarship Program! Through the program, we strive to provide academic and career support for 

students who are actively involved in the community. With your support, we can help boost the 

efforts of even more scholar-activists. 

 

 We invite you to become an invaluable sponsor of this popular program. Your donation 

comes with special recognition and status, as well as other great benefits. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The Marcus Harris Foundation 

  

 



 

One-Time Donations 

Package Tiers 

 

Bronze ($1-$99) ● Special recognition on our social media 
platforms (Facebook, Instagram, 
Twitter, LinkedIn) 

 

Silver ($100-$199) ● Special recognition on our social media 
platforms (Facebook, Instagram, 
Twitter, LinkedIn) 

● Special recognition in our monthly 
newsletter 

 

 

Gold ($200-$299) ● Special recognition on our social media 
platforms (Facebook, Instagram, 
Twitter, LinkedIn) 

● Special recognition in our monthly 
newsletter 

● Inclusion of your company logo on our 
website 

 

 

Platinum ($300+) ● Special recognition on our social media 
platforms (Facebook, Instagram, 
Twitter, LinkedIn) 

● Special recognition in our monthly 
newsletter 

● Inclusion of your company logo on our 
website 

● Full page ad on our website 

 

  



 

Recurring Donations 

 

Regular monthly support of the Robert B. Harris Memorial Scholarship Program is crucial to the 

ongoing success of the program. So, all our recurring donors receive special status as RBH 

Boosters. This distinction provides unique access to program activities, including special 

recognition at our annual scholarship banquet.  

 

For more info on becoming an RBH Booster, please contact us at 

info@marcusharrisfoundation.org. 

  

mailto:info@marcusharrisfoundation.org


 

 
 

Our current Robert B. Harris Scholars: Domenica Pusic, Jaylen Davis, and Megan Castillo 

 

 

Since launching the scholarship program in 2018, we’re thrilled to have been able to help three 

dynamic, talented young leaders further their promising academic careers. From dance therapy to 

innovative community initiatives to grassroots activism, each of our current Robert B. Harris 

Scholars is making an incredible impact on the world around them. We’re excited about all the 

progress we’re continuing to make – and with your help, that progress will be even greater. Thank 

you so much for your time and consideration, and we look forward to hearing from you soon! 

 

Please contact us at info@marcusharrisfoundation.org with any questions or concerns you may 

have about donating to the Robert B. Harris Memorial Scholarship Program. 
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